
 

 

 

 

February 27, 2025 

 

 

 

Wake County Board of Commissioners 

 

Dear Board of Commissioners: 

On July 8, 2025, Valerie Hilling’s term on the Greater Raleigh Convention & Visitors Bureau 

board of directors will expire. Ms. Hillings was appointed by the Wake County Board of 

Commissioners and her position fell under the category of “tourist or convention related 

business”.  

To fill this open position, the Greater Raleigh Convention & Visitors Bureau asks for your 

support in the nomination of Jim Beley, Director of the Wake County Hospitality Alliance to 

serve on our board.  

Mr. Beley has completed the required online application to serve on a Wake County Board. We 

have also attached a copy of his letter of interest for your review. If you require any additional 

information, please contact me at 919-645-2656 or dedwards@visitraleigh.com. Our GRCVB 

Board of Directors Executive Committee supports this recommendation.  

Sincerely,  

 

Dennis Edwards 

President & CEO 

 

mailto:dedwards@visitraleigh.com

